
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
              2016 – 2017 Yearbook Senior Dedication Page 

   
Dear Senior Parent/ Guardian, 
 
Although it may seem as if your son or daughter just entered Gulf High School 
not too long ago, graduation is right around the corner. The Gulf High School 
Yearbook offers a creative way to show how proud you are of your graduating 
senior by publishing a senior dedication page in the yearbook. These dedications 
may include baby pictures, current pictures and a message to your graduate.  
 
Included is an order form containing prices and the information sheet. The page 
will be designed and held with a down payment of 50%. All pages must be 
postmarked and paid in full no later than January 20, 2017. However, we 
encourage you to submit orders as soon as possible: due to limited space, we 
will reserve pages on a first come first serve basis. The yearbook staff reserves 
the right to screen and edit all submissions for content, appropriateness, spelling, 
grammar, and school policy compliance.  
 
We need to receive the original pictures in the best condition possible. You can 
submit pictures via e-mail, on a flash drive or printed pictures that we can scan. 
Please avoid bending the photographs, as the yearbook staff will not be able to 
guarantee the pictures final quality. Please put your name and phone number on 
the back of each photo in pencil. We will return the photos/CD/ flash drive to you 
after the page is complete.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call Allyson Halilic at 727-
774-3355 or email at ahalilic@pasco.k12.fl.us. 
 
 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
The Gulf High School Yearbook Staff 
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